
Phek Government College 

Institutional Best Practices 

1) Promotion of skill development 

Promotion of skill development is a highly valued best practice of the institution. As part of 

the promotion of skill development, students engage in different activities. They are given 

ample opportunities to develop, hone and sharpen their skills. Toward this end, the college 

has institutionalised the promotion of skill development through various activities which are 

conducted by the Skill Development Club of the college in consultation with the IQAC. The 

Club activities focus on the production and promotion of 100% handcrafted products besides 

other skills such as carpentry, cooking, tailoring, electrification etc.  

However, owing to the Covid-19 pandemic and the successive lockdowns imposed by the 

government, the institution had remained closed for almost the entire academic session. As 

such, the annual activities related to the promotion of skill development could not be 

conducted. 

 

 

2) Teacher-student Synergy for a Green Campus  

The teacher-student synergy towards promoting a green campus is a practice which is unique 

not only to the institution but also in the context of India’s Higher Education. The campus is 

located in a 38-acre land, on a hillside surrounded by lush green vegetation. This provides an 

excellent scope for developing a green campus. Over the years, this practice has translated 

into the students not only taking care of the cleanliness of the campus, but also taking care of 

the flowers, plants and trees and nurturing them.  

In congruence with the best practice, the institution has strived to maintain the institution as a 

green campus during the 2020-2021 academic session inspite of the limitations posed by the 

Covid-19 pandemic.  A number of social works were conducted for the beautification of the 

college campus. Usually, on days assigned for social work, all the students as well as the 

teaching and non-teaching staffs engages in cleaning the classrooms, laboratories, the college 

buildings and the adjoining lawns. The students engaged in cleaning the natural surroundings 

of the campus and the whole administrative blocks and buildings within the college premises. 

All these activities are conducted on a regular basis as part of the institution’s best practice. 

However, during the session 2020-2021, many of the activities could not be carried out with 

the usual frequency as the pre-pandemic days.  



 

 

Social Work conducted on 11
th

 September, 2020 



 

Mass social work on 19
th

 September, 2020 

 

 

 

Social work on October 8, 2020 


